

## Report from the Regular Board Wednesday, December 19, 2018

**TOPICS:** 

Cilaire Elementary Grad Rates

**CILAIRE** – Students from Cilaire Elementary did an amazing job presenting a number of holiday songs.

Watch the fun!

**GRAD RATES** – Assistant Superintendent Robyn Gray and District Principal Ted Cadwallader provided highlights from the recent student performance data released by the Ministry of Education.

PowerPoint presentation
Watch the presentation

All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our <u>YouTube Channel</u>. Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site <a href="http://www.sd68.bc.ca/">http://www.sd68.bc.ca/</a> To submit an item for NLPS NEWS:

Mail
Communications Office
Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools
395 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 3K6

Email communications@sd68.bc.ca

**Phone** 250-741-5273